From: Riccardo Boehm <ricboehm@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, 28 Sep 2016 11:54:17 -0400
Subject: Donation
To: rprater@windstream.net, William Boegel <williamboegel@hotmail.com>

[bookmark: _GoBack]Than you very much for your donation of $100 for the Chacaya project.  I
will send it to the Rotary Club in Panajachel which will be administering
the project to provide a supply of potable water for this village.  Your
donations make it possible for Rotary to Serve Humanity.

-- 
Riccardo Boehm
3400 South Ocean Blvd. #3H2
Palm Beach, FL 33480
(561) 827-3285 Mobile
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